May 30, 2016

To protect your personal information, The City of White Rock has been asked to contact you on
behalf of Sources Community Resources Society who are collecting donations on behalf of
residents displaced by the May 15, 2016 fire at Ocean Ridge.

At

sources

COMMUNITY RESOURCE CENTRES

We are saddened by the impact that May 15, 2016 fire has had on you and your neighbors.

For all of us, this has been a life changing event in one way or another. The impact has resonated with
first responders, evacuees, business owners and the community at large.

The response from the residents of White Rock was immediate. They rallied for you and other evacuees
donating toiletries, clothing, furniture, offers of accommodation and financial assistance.

Some of these donations have flowed directly through to displaced residents while others require a
coordination that takes some time to accomplish and requires some assessment.

The residual impact of this traumatic event, combined with the resulting stresses can be felt throughout
the community. We would like to remind you that free Counselling continues to be available. To access
this service, please call Sources BC at 604.538.2522.

We recognize that this has been a difficult time, we are acting as quickly as possible to provide you, and
all of those evacuated, access to assistance.




